

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 29, 2011

Charles E. Fowlkes, Agt 311, LLC 311 E. Wisconsin Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Fowlkes:

This is to notify you that on March 7, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class B Tavern and Tavern Amusement renewal licenses for the premises at 311 E. Wisconsin Ave. ("311 Restaurant") be approved, with a warning letter based upon the police report, contingent on providing proof of payment of outstanding fines prior to the end of the day on March 17, 2011 to the License Division or the licenses will be referred back to Committee.

You failed to provide proof of payment of outstanding fines prior to the end of the day on March 17, 2011 to the License Division. As a result, your Class B Tavern and Tavern Amusement licenses were referred back to Committee.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk